
 
 

 
 

TOWN OF NASHVILLE 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that Nashville Mayor, Brenda Brown, has called a Special Meeting of the 
Town Council. The Nashville Town Council will meet on Monday, February 19th, 2023, 
beginning at 9:00 AM in the Town Council Chambers, 114 W. Church Street, Nashville. 
 
The Council will meet in Closed Session pursuant to NCGS § 143-318.11 (a)(4) to discuss 
matters relating to the location or expansion of industries or other businesses in the area served 
by the public body, Any action shall be taken in an open session. 
 
Please contact Lou Bennett, Town Clerk, with any questions at 459-4511, ext. 221 or via email at 
Lou.bennett@townofnashvillenc.gov   
 
 

       Lou Bennett 
    Nashville Town Clerk 
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